Letter to the Editor on Darfur

From

Your name 

January 9, 2006 

The Editor

Dear Editor: 

February is the make or break month for U.S. action to stop the genocide in Darfur where more than 400,000 people have been killed and the security situation is deteriorating for civilians and humanitarian organizations. An international protection force is needed to stop the violence and protect humanitarian efforts. As the only government to have publicly acknowledged the genocide, the U.S. has a unique obligation to obtain international action. 

In February, the U.S. takes presidency of the United Nations (UN) Security Council, providing a unique opportunity to achieve a resolution to introduce a resolution authorizing a UN intervention force in Darfur. U.S. leadership at the UN can protect the people of Darfur and demonstrate the U.S.’ commitment to stopping this first genocide of the 21st century. 

Sincerely, 

YOUR NAME 
YOUR ADDRESS 
YOUR TELEPHONE NUMBER (They will need this to contact you if they decide to publish your letter.) 

Please let Africa Action know if you get published so that we can celebrate your success and send a copy of your letter to the decision-makers. Thank you

